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TAMBOERSKLOOF PRIMARY SCHOOL

Belle Ombre Road, Tamboerskloof, Cape Town, 8001
Tel: 021 423 6338   |   Fax: 021 424 0565   |   Web: www.tkps.co.za

Mail: tamboerskloofschool@gmail.com

30 September 2021

Dear Tambi  Parents

We have once again come to the end of yet another challenging term this year.
School attendance improved with only a few learners still needing to complete
assessments due to illness. The Education Department shifted the focus to
“project based” learning which meant that the learners had to complete more
projects this term as part of their continuous assessments.

I would like to thank everybody in the Tambi team for their hard work and
dedication during the past term. From the maintenance staff, the aftercare staff,
office staff, teaching staff and the SGB staff. Everybody works incredibly hard
on a daily basis to keep our learners as safe as we possibly can, while also
providing conditions that are conducive to learning.

A big thank you to all our parents for paying school fees and aftercare fees
regularly. This assists us in running the school effectively. Thank you also to
those parents who were in arrears with fees and made arrangements with the
school to pay off their debt. Every little bit helps at the end of the day.

Thank you Miss. Bester

Miss. Bester is unfortunately leaving Tambi at the end of the term. We would
like to thank Miss. Bester for everything that she has done for Tambi during the
past couple of years and wish her well in her future endeavours. Miss. S. Rose
has been in the Gr 6B class for the past few weeks to familiarise herself with the
learners and to ensure a smooth handing over process to minimise disruptions to
the learners.

Our time table next term is jam packed and we have no time to waste at all as it
is our final push to get our learners to pass their respective grades. A
collaboration between learners, parents and the school will be essential, now
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more than ever, to assist our learners to achieve the best possible results of
which they are capable of.

Provisional Times (Subject to change).

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF DATE FOR GR3 and GR6

20 OCTOBER

The Gr3 and Gr6 Systemic testing is still going ahead this year. In order for
us to accommodate ALL our Gr 3 and 6 learners safely on 20 October, we
need to ask the Gr 7 learners to learn online on this day from home as the
hall will be used to accommodate all the Gr 6 learners.  Gr3V will be in the
aftercare room and Gr 3P in the library on this day only.

Week 1

11 – 15
October

11

Yellow at
school

12 13 14 15

Week 2

18 – 22
October

18

Blue at
school

19

Gr 5
HPV
inoculatio
n round 2
@ 09:00

20

ALL Gr3
and Gr6
learners to
attend
school on
this day.In
order to
accommod
ate all the
Gr3 and
Gr6
learners at
school, the
Gr7
learners
will learn

21 22
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online on
this day

Week 3

25 – 29
October

25 Yellow
at school

Gr5 HPV
Inoculation
round 2 @
09:00

26 27 28 29

Week 4

01 - 05
November

01
November

Local
Elections

NO
SCHOOL

02

Blue at
school

03 04 05

Week 5

Mon to
Wed=Blue

Thursday
and
Friday =
Yellow

08

Blue at
school

09

Blue at
school

10

Blue at
school

11

Yellow at
school

12

Yellow at
school

Week 6

15 - 19
November

15

Assessment
calendar to
be followed

16 17 18 19
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Start of
assessmen
ts

Yellow=07
:55-11:00

Blue=11:3
0-14:30

Gr 7’s all
day, daily

Week 7 22

Assessment
calendar to
be followed

Gr 7’s all
day, daily

23 24 25 26

Week 8

29
November
– 03
December

29  Nov 30 Nov

Blue

Clothing
depot
open and
stationery
packs on
sale

Gr R

09:00 -
12:00

01
December

02
December

Clothing
depot
open and
stationery
packs on
sale

Gr R

09:00 -
12:00

03
December
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Week 9

06 - 10
December

06
December

07 08 09 10

Week 10

13-15 Dec

13 Dec

Report
collection

Top field

07:00
-12:00

14

Report
collection

Top field

07:00 -
10:00

RAFFLE

Thank you to all the parents and our sponsors who contributed towards this
raffle.We received some very nice additional prizes sponsored by our parents
and companies. We shall draw the raffle during the first week of the new term
and inform the winners. Thank you for your support, it is much appreciated.

To date, we raised R42 959.25 WOW. That is just awesome. Well done Tambi
family.

REMINDERS.

Budget ratification meeting for 2022 budget: Parents please note that the
annual budget ratification meeting will take place on Thursday 21 October at
17:30 in the school hall. The Budget will be ready for inspection from 11
October 2021. Please make an appointment with the Bursar should you wish to
inspect the budget for 2022.

Santa Shoe box drive

The due date for this venture is 18 October. Thank you to everybody who
already contributed to this worthy cause.
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Please remember not to send your child/ren to school if they are not feeling
well. If you, or anybody in your household has contracted Covid-19, or are
awaiting results for a test, please also do not send your children to school.

Mask up, keep on sanitizing and remember that everything at Tambi is done in
the best interest of everybody at Tambi.

Yours faithfully

Mr. R.H. Abrahams
Principal


